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WELCOME FIRST YEAR STUDENTS TO OBSERVE YOU IN FAMILY PRACTICE

The Island Medical Program is in need of family medicine preceptors for our new first year medical students!

This fall, all medical students are expected to resume their clinical experiences in a modified form. We are committed to
providing a stellar Family Practice experience for our year 1-2 students and to supporting FP preceptors in that work. We
have met with some preceptors to brainstorm creative ways of involving learners in this new environment and we hope
you will consider working with a student this fall, as it is more important than ever.

We are looking for preceptors to host these students for four to eight, two-hour observation experiences over the Fall
term. They would follow you either in your clinic or virtually to get their first introduction to clinical medicine in family
practice. Virtual medical appointments would be satisfactory for these observation experiences if an in-person
experience is not possible.

There are no assignments or evaluations required.
Students will be provided appropriate PPE by Island Health for in person clinic sessions.

Preceptors are compensated at $90 per two hour session, $360 for 4 sessions in the term.
If desired, a preceptor could host two students at the same time for $110 per two hour session (the UBC Vancouver
Model).

Please let us know if you have any questions — my contact information is below but you can also contact our Program
Coordinator, Eleanor Good, at 250-634-4681 (cell), csfmpr@uvic.ca or 250-519-1549 (fax).

Thank you for your consideration,

Dr. Margaret Manville, FCFP, Care of the Elderly

Medical Director Long Term Care, Island Health

Division Head, Department of Primary Care, Island Health, Geography 4

Site Director, Clinical Experiences: Family Practice; Island Medical Program, UBC Faculty of Medicine

250-208-5111/ fmdir@uvic.ca
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